
To foreign nationals who postponed their visit to Japan 
due to the Great East Japan Earthquake 

(Termination of Special Measure) 
 
 

December 21, 2011 
 
 
The special measure for visa applications of foreign nationals who have been 
compelled to postpone their visit to Japan due to the Great East Japan 
Earthquake after obtaining their visa was terminated on December 20, 2011. 
 
If you will be unable to visit Japan before the visa expires because of 
postponement of your travel, please re-apply for a new visa with the 
necessary documents. 
 
For further details, please inquire at your nearest Japanese Embassy or 
Consulate-General. 
  


